
Category Category description Clip #

Be sure to download the zip file from your race to view these as well as other 

instant replay clips from your race.  Enjoy!     --Rush Valley Racing--

***RACE HIGHLIGHTS***

Fastest Car Heat that has the fastest time in the race

5Watch lane 2 as Andrea gets the fastest time of the race 
reaching a speed of 235.96 miles per hour!

Closest Race Heat that has the least time between 1st and last place

15Check out the closest race where only 0 seconds separates 
first from last place!

Closest First Heat that is the closest for 1st place (including a tie for 1st place)

17Watch lanes 4 and 6 as Sean just edges out Jason for first 
place!

Biggest Blowout Heat where 1st place has the biggest lead over the rest of the cars

27Check out Woody in lane 1 as The Woodster leaves all the 
other cars in the dust!

Turtle Award Heat that has the slowest time in the race

4Watch lane 2 as Ruckus struggles to cross the finish line 
moving at only 192.46 mph…



Category Category description Clip #

Be sure to download the zip file from your race to view these as well as other 

instant replay clips from your race.  Enjoy!     --Rush Valley Racing--

***RACE HIGHLIGHTS***

Fastest Car Heat that has the fastest time in the race

19Watch lane 6 as Joylin gets the fastest time of the race 
reaching a speed of 239.98 miles per hour!

Closest Race Heat that has the least time between 1st and last place

29Check out the closest race where only 0.029 seconds 
separates first from last place!

Closest First Heat that is the closest for 1st place (including a tie for 1st place)

5Watch lanes 3 and 4 as Brady just edges out Jeff for first 
place!

Biggest Blowout Heat where 1st place has the biggest lead over the rest of the cars

11Check out David in lane 4 as his/her car leaves all the 
other cars in the dust!

Turtle Award Heat that has the slowest time in the race

31Watch lane 1 as Roy struggles to cross the finish line 
moving at only 159.9 mph…



Category Category description Clip #

Be sure to download the zip file from your race to view these as well as other 

instant replay clips from your race.  Enjoy!     --Rush Valley Racing--

***RACE HIGHLIGHTS***

Fastest Car Heat that has the fastest time in the race

6Watch lane 4 as Shawn gets the fastest time of the race 
reaching a speed of 235.76 miles per hour!

Closest Race Heat that has the least time between 1st and last place

28Check out the closest race where only 0.03 seconds 
separates first from last place!

Closest First Heat that is the closest for 1st place (including a tie for 1st place)

17Watch lanes 3 and 4 as Brad just edges out Jeremy for 
first place!

Biggest Blowout Heat where 1st place has the biggest lead over the rest of the cars

15Check out Dan in lane 1 as Danimal leaves all the other 
cars in the dust!

Turtle Award Heat that has the slowest time in the race

34Watch lane 1 as Kryptonite struggles to cross the finish 
line moving at only 176.35 mph…



Category Category description Clip #

Be sure to download the zip file from your race to view these as well as other 

instant replay clips from your race.  Enjoy!     --Rush Valley Racing--

***RACE HIGHLIGHTS***

Fastest Car Heat that has the fastest time in the race

11Watch lane 4 as Jill gets the fastest time of the race 
reaching a speed of 235.77 miles per hour!

Closest Race Heat that has the least time between 1st and last place

38Check out the closest race where only 0.032 seconds 
separates first from last place!

Closest First Heat that is the closest for 1st place (including a tie for 1st place)

8Watch lanes 6 and 1 as Bill just edges out Brett for first 
place!

Biggest Blowout Heat where 1st place has the biggest lead over the rest of the cars

17Check out Geovanni in lane 2 as Raptor leaves all the 
other cars in the dust!

Turtle Award Heat that has the slowest time in the race

5Watch lane 2 as Princess Peach struggles to cross the 
finish line moving at only 160.25 mph…


